
March 2022 
 

 
Dear Sponsor/Donor, 
 

Thank you for considering your support of Community Resources for Children (CRC) and the children and families in our 
community.  CRC provides vital services in Napa County, including connecting families to child care and offering school 
readiness programs for vulnerable children. On Thursday, April 28th, 2022 from 5:30 pm to 7:30 pm CRC is hosting 
Bright Starts in the Valley, a fundraiser to benefit our most vital school readiness programs.  The event will take place at 
Clos du Val Winery on with delicious farm-to-table appetizers catered by La Saison, award-winning wine provided by 
Clos du Val, and stories of hope and perseverance from local child care providers and families. 
 

Your generous sponsorship of our fundraiser will be prominently featured in social media posts and displayed at the 
entrance to our event. The support of sponsors and donors is critical in order for us to be able to continue providing the 
following vital programs: 
 

School readiness for the most vulnerable children 
The effects of COVID-19 are still being felt. Hundreds of vulnerable children have missed vital early childhood education 
opportunities and we are in a race against the clock to get them ready for school; without additional funding and 
support, hundreds of children will enter school with no previous preschool or early learning experience and will fall 
behind their peers. However, with your support, our programs to provide quality learning opportunities for them will 
continue.  These programs include school readiness classes, bilingual playgroups on our patio and in underserved areas 
of our community, and developmental screenings that guide parents & caregivers in encouraging a child’s development. 
 

Engaging caregivers and parents to improve school readiness 
Across our caregiver engagement and professional development programs, we provide a foundation for parents, 
caregivers and child care providers in creating and sustaining high-quality early learning experiences for the children in 
their care so that they can enter Kindergarten with essential school readiness skills.   
 
With your support: 
• Hundreds of children will enter school ready to learn. 

• Families and caregivers will receive support in preparing their children for a lifetime of learning 

• Children will have access to child care that supports their healthy development and school readiness while parents 

are working, thus building the economy now and in the future.   

 

Together we can keep children thriving and learning! 

Thank you for considering our sponsorship request – please see the attached sponsor form for more information. 
 
With gratitude,  
 
Eva Smonsson 

Associate Director 
esimonsson@crcnapa.org 
(707) 225-2678 

https://bit.ly/BrightStartsintheValley
mailto:esimonsson@crcnapa.org


 
Yes, I want to ensure that hundreds of vulnerable children enter Kindergarten ready to learn! 
Sponsorship: Check your choice and send your response by April 14th to have your logo included on promotional material! 

 

                                                                                           Patron - $10,000+  
 

              Visionary - $5,000 - $9,999 
 
    Community Leader - $2,500-$4,999    
 
    Family Leader- $1,000-$2,499 
 
    Child Advocate - $500-$999 
 

Yes, please reserve 2 complimentary tickets for my organization 

 

Guest names:_____________________________________________________________ 

 
Enclosed is my check for _________________                     I will send my check by ______________ 

 

Checks can be made payable to CRC. Tax ID# 94-2524785 

Event:                                                                  Bright Starts in the Valley 
Thursday, April 28th, 2022, 5:30-7:30pm 

Clos du Val Winery 
5330 Silverado Trail 

Napa, CA 94558 
Event link: https://bit.ly/BrightStartsintheValley 

 
Sponsor perks:  logo on website and social media and at event entrance and 2 optional complimentary tickets 
Donor/Business Name: 
 
 

Address: 
 
 

Contact Person: 
 
 

Phone: 
 
E-mail: 
 

All donations are tax deductible within the full extent of the law.  
Community Resources for Children is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. Tax ID# 94-2524785  
Please mail, email or fax this completed form to:  
Eva Simonsson - Community Resources for Children 
3299 Claremont Way, Suite 1  
Napa, CA 94558 
esimonsson@crcnapa.org 
Direct: (707) 346-6987 
Fax: (707) 253-2735 

https://bit.ly/BrightStartsintheValley
mailto:esimonsson@crcnapa.org

